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RESIDENCE HALL PLAN RECEIVES 
GO-AHEAD FROM BUDGET AND 
CONTROL BOARD 

The plan to build residence halls on 
campus was approved unanimously ~Y 
the State Budget and Control Board 
last vJednesday. 

Chancellor Eaglin said, "vle've 
passed the final hurdle, and we are 
ready to move ahead with the 
project. On-campus housing at 
Coastal will be a reality." 

The complex will be built at no cost 
to taxpayers. Construction will be 
financed by $5 million in revenue 
bonds which will be repaid to the 
state with funds generated from 
student housing fees. Six three­
floor, apartment-style residence 
halls will house approximately 425 
students and will be supervised by a 
resident manaser and six resident 
assistants. Ground will be broken 
in late summer and the tentative 
completion date is August 1987. 

Chancellor Eaglin said the decision 
was a "tremendous vote of confidence 
1n Coastal. It shows that the state 
recognizes us as an institution that 
1s on the move and an institution 
that can control its own destiny." 
He added that on-campus housing will 
enable the college to better serve 
the students by providing an 
atmosphere conducive to college 
life. "It will establish a nucleus 
for campus-oriented programs that 
will give students an opportunity to 
make the most of their college 
experience." 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations P.O. Box 1954, Conway, SC 29526 

CHANCELLOR'S INTERNS NAMED 

The following students have been 
selected as Chancellor's Interns for 
the fall 1986 session: 

Karen Simmons 
Steve Vereen 
Deborah Codella 
Michael Helenic 
Deborah A. Hucks 
Dorothy H. Parson 
Patricia Caturano 

FACULTY, STAFF, STUDENT NEWS 

o DR. ROBERT SQUATRIGLIA, associate 
chancellor for student development, 
has been appointed district governor 
of Rotary International. As 
district governor, he will preside 
over 52 clubs totalling 3,800 
members located in communities from 
the Columbia-Orangeburg area to 
Hilton Head-Charleston. Dr. 
Squatriglia is was the first two­
term secretary in the District's 
history. He also served as 
president of Conway Rotary in 1982-
83 and as district governor 
representative in 1983-84. 

Dr. Squatriglia recently graduated 
from the Leadership South Carolina 
Program administered by the Byrnes 
International Center at USC. It was 
created by Gov. Riley in 1979 to 
identify outstanding young leaders 
in the state, provide them with an 
opportunity to advance their 
leadership qualities, and increase 
their understanding of issues facing 
the state. 

o TAMRA TURNER, a rising junior 
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marketing major, will appear on the 
Today Show Friday, June 6 as part of 
the Sun Fun Festival promotion. 
Tamra is the reigning Miss Wahine 
oikini. 

o DR. DOUGLAS NELSON, professor of 
geology and marine science, 
delivered an invited presentation to 
the Kansas Geological Society in 
Wichita, Kansas, May 9. The topic 
for these geologists from the 
interior of the county was nearshore 
sedimentation processes (the beach). 
Exar:iples from 1•1yrtle Beach and other 
beaches around the world were used 
to show how factors affecting the 
beach can be preserved and 
recognized in ancient deposits. 

o PAUL BANTA, instructor of 
physical education, will serve as 
volunteer camp director for the 
Waccamaw Sports Camp June 16-20 at 
Camp Baskerville, Pawleys Island. 
The program is for young people, 
graciss 4 through 12. 

Paul recently spoke at the annual 
sports banquet for Winyah Academy, 
Georgetown. His topic was "Team 
~Jork." He wi 11 be hosting two free 
soccer clinics at Winyah May 31 and 
June 7 for the Georgetown community. 
The purpose is to introduce 
Coastal's soccer program. He will 
be assisted by our players and the 
Winyah Academy team. 

~XERCISE CAUTION AS WORK BEGINS ON 
EXTERIORS OF CAMPUS BUILDINGS 

For the next three weeks, we will be 
painting the exterior cornice work, 
\Jindows, doors, etc. of the E.1~. 
Singleton and Fine Arts Buildings. 
As a first step, the contractor will 
wash and clean the exterior wood 
work of both buildings. The 
pressurized washing solution is 
water mixed with bleach (Clorox). 
Please be aware of this and take 
necessary precautions to protect 
yourself, your clothes, and your 
car. Remember to look to see where 
the contractor is working before 
leaving either building to avoid 

being doused with the cleaning 
solution. 

ADMISSIONS OFFICE CLOSED 

The Admissions Office will be closed 
Tuesday, June 10 for an all-day 
staff meeting. There will be 
personnel available to handle 
inquiries and incoming telephone 
ca 11 s. 

SPORTS DAV CAMP TO BE HELD 

Coastal is sponsoring an All Sports 
Day Camp which includes sports 
instruction and fun for children 
ages nine to twelve'June 9 through 
July 11. Children may enroll in 
weekly sessions or for the entire 
five-week period. Camp activities 
include swimming, tennis, 
basketball, racquetball, archery, 
soccer, aerobics, softball, 
volleyball, and diving. 

Children of faculty and staff 
receive a 25% discount. For further 
information, phone the P.E. Center. 

SIX FLAGS TICKETS AVAILABLE 

Personnel Services has available to 
interested employees, discount 
tickets for Six Flags Over Georgia. 
For details, phone ext. 2036. 

WEEK OF JUNE 2-8 

June 2- 9:00A.M.-12:00A.M. 
MacIntosh Demonstration. 
Contact Ed Cerny, 

Academics, 107 

June 7 - 8:00 A.M.-12:00 A.M. 
G.R.E. Exam, several rooms 
in EMS & AC Buildings 

Contact Sue Gerald 
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